PB29.4.1



SANDRA BUSSIN COUNCIL SPEAKER Toronto City Council

November 25, 2009

Toronto Preservation Board, City of Toronto Toronto, Ontario

Re: PB29.4 - Kingswood Road South Heritage Conservation District – Beaches-East York, Ward 32

Dear Chair and Members of the Toronto Preservation Board:

I am writing to strongly endorse and support the establishment of the Kingswood Road South Heritage Conservation District in my ward.

As Councillor, I have worked long and hard with the dedicated residents of the Heritage Conservation District Committee for Kingswood Road to bring this to the point of adoption.

This is an important step for my community in our ongoing quest to preserve the remarkable heritage character of the Beach in the face of considerable development pressure. I am hopeful, that the successful implementation of this HCD will become a catalyst for greater expansion in the future.

Lastly, I would like to thank and congratulate the residents of Kingswood Road South that persevered and worked so long to make this a reality. In particular, I would like to thank Elizabeth Sisam and Linda Sheppard for seeing this through and ERA Heritage Architects for their fine heritage study.

Sincerely yours,

M

City Councillor Beaches - East York Ward 32

City Hall 100 Queen Street West Suite B28 Toronto ON M5H 2N2 councillor_bussin@ toronto.ca

tel: 416-392-1376 fax: 416-392-7444

David McCully Executive Assistant

Trish Nember Special Assistant

Harold Becker Constituency Assistant hbecker@toronto.ca Councillor Sandra Bussin,

Council Speaker

Beaches-East York, Ward 32

Landre Bussin

City of Toronto